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               March 21, 2018 

Dear Desert Hospitality Professional, 

Re:  2018 DHAA Golf Tournament – Donation Request & Golf Players  

Our Desert Hospitality Accountants’ Association will hold its 26th Annual “Fun in the Sun” Golf 
Tournament at Ironwood Country Club on Friday, May 18th.  This event has been both fun and 
successful at raising funds for our Scholarship Fund, which benefits accounting students in the 
Hospitality industry.   Last year we raised over $7,000 with 100% of the proceeds go directly to 
this fund.  To continue to make scholarships available for these exceptional students, we are 
reaching out to our fellow hospitality professionals for a round of golf, lunch or dinner package, 
spa services, stay at your hotel, or other in-kind service.  

To qualify for our scholarship, students must be studying Accounting and have a 3.0 GPA or higher.  
Last year we awarded Andres P. as recipient of our scholarship award.  He attends California State 
University San Bernardino and is studying Accounting and Supply Chain Management.  Andres comes 
from a strong working class immigrant family and is the first to attend college.  In his personal 
statements he says, ‘The future depends on what I do today’.  It is without question this program 
makes a difference in our community. 

Last year we introduced the “Pineapple” Award for the Hospitality Golf group that places first in 
the golf tournament. Start thinking about your golf teams, please. We would request that teams 
have at least one non-golf professional playing. The debut of the annual “Pineapple” award, which 
symbolizes “hospitality, friendship, and welcome“ will be passed down in subsequent 
tournaments.  

If you have any questions regarding this donation request, please email or contact                     
rhendrix@osbornerincon.com 760.567.771 or kari.middleton@lpl.com  760.409.2864  

 
On behalf of the DHAA Golf Committee and DHAA Board of Directors, thank you for your support 
of the Desert Hospitality Accountants’ Association Scholarship Fund and the 2018 Golf 
Tournament!         

              

                Sincerely, 

 

             Bobby Hendrix, CPA, MBA          Kari Middleton 
              Event Co-Chair                               Event Co-Chair  

 
Southern California Desert Chapter of Hospitality Finance & Technology Professionals (HFTP) 

Desert Hospitality Accountants’ Association  
Attn: Pamela Jaymes, El Dorado Country Club, Indian Wells, CA  92210 

www.dhaaonline.org 
 



     

 
             Fun in the Sun Golf Tournament 

  

Thank you for your donation of a golf foursome, lunch or dinner, a stay at your Hotel, or an in-kind donation of 
your services for the 26th annual “Fun in the Sun” golf tournament for Desert Hospitality Accountants’ Association 
(DHAA). It will be held on Friday, May 18th at the beautiful Ironwood Country Club in Indian Wells.   DHAA is also 

known as the Southern California Desert Chapter of Hospitality Finance & Technology Professionals. 

Please advise on supporting the event: 

We’d be interested in sponsoring the refreshments $400___________________ 

We’d like to sponsor lunch for participants $250       _ _____________________ 

We’d be interested in sponsoring a hole at $200__________________________ 

We’d like to attend: Dinner $65 Each__________________  

Guest Names:________________________________________________________________________________       

Play Golf and Dinner $125 each player: 

1. _________________________Player Name _______ Player Handicap  

2. _________________________Player Name _______ Player Handicap  

3. _________________________Player Name _______ Player Handicap 

4. _________________________Player Name _______ Player Handicap 

Visa/Mastercard Accepted 

Name on Card:____________________________________________________________________ 

Card Number:_____________________________________________________________________ 

Zip Code:_____________________  Three Digit Code:__________________  Expiration Date:_______________ 

Mail Checks or Donation to DHAA Golf Tournament 37879 Hollister Dr., Palm Desert,  CA 92211 

Phone:  760.567. 7712       Fax: 760.406.5896 

Email: Bobby Hendrix, rhendrix@osbornerincon.com or Kari Middleton, kari.middleton@lpl.com  

 


